
NOTICE OF EXTENDED PUBLIC REVIEW PERIOD  
NOTICE OF PREPARATION FOR AN ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT (EIR) FOR THE LOS ANGELES 

INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT (LAX) WEST AIRCRAFT MAINTENANCE AREA PROJECT 
SCH No. 2012091037 

Extended Public Review Period: On September 14, 2012 a Notice of Preparation (NOP) and Notice of Public 
Scoping Meeting, and an Initial Study were issued for a Draft Environmental Impact Report for the West 
Aircraft Maintenance Area Project (“proposed Project”).  The NOP set a public review period that was to end 
on October 15, 2012.  LAWA has extended the public review period for the NOP by 15 days.  Comments on the 
NOP and Initial Study will now be accepted until 5:00 p.m. on October 30, 2012. 
Proposed Project: The intent of the proposed Project is to consolidate, relocate, and modernize existing 
aircraft maintenance facilities at LAX, particularly those that need to be replaced in conjunction with LAX 
Master Plan improvements. The consolidation, relocation and modernization of these facilities would allow for 
more efficient and effective maintenance of existing aircraft at the airport, including Aircraft Design Group 
(ADG) VI aircraft (Airbus A380s and Boeing 747-8s). The proposed Project would be developed on an 
approximately 75-acre site in the southwestern portion of the Los Angeles International Airport property and 
would include aircraft parking and maintenance facilities, a ground run-up enclosure, employee parking areas 
and related storage,  equipment and facilities. The proposed Project would be able to accommodate up to 8 
ADG VI aircraft simultaneously or 18 ADG III aircraft (aircraft similar in size to and including Boeing 737's). 
Availability of Document: The NOP (which includes more information regarding the proposed Project) and 
Initial Study will continue to be available online at www.OurLAX.org and at the following library branches: 
Westchester-Loyola Village Branch; Dr. Mary McLeod Bethune Regional Branch; El Segundo Library; 
Inglewood Library; Hawthorne Library; and, Culver City Library. 
If you wish to submit comments on the NOP and Initial Study, please reference the project name and submit 
them to Mr. Herb Glasgow, Chief of Airport Planning by October 30, 2012 at City of Los Angeles, Los Angeles 
World Airports, 1 World Way, Room 218B, Los Angeles, CA 90045, or by phone at (424) 646-5180. 
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